From: Stephen Cohen

Sent: Saturday, March 7, 2020 4:03 PM

To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>

Subject: Comments on Enbridge gas pipeline proposal EB-2019-0159

To Ontario Energy Board,

Good day:

While we still have a good, fighting chance, of saving our planet, every individual, government,
and nation should do whatever they can to stop all kinds of pollution. Increasing natural pipelines
will only add to the already dangerous CO2 levels. This not only effects humans, but also puts
other species and entire ecosystems at risk. The Enbridge Dawn-Parkway gas pipeline must not
be allowed to proceed without a very thorough and transparent environmental assessment by a
totally impartial party.

More environmentally friendly and energy efficient solutions MUST be found. That is where we
should be putting all our energy resources. All Ontarians, and, indeed, the whole planet, is
effected by our decisions. | hope that you will SERIOUSLY consider better, more
environmentally friendly alternatives.

Stephen Cohen
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